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I strongly support HB3512 because everyone deserves to have access to pure and 

healthy drinking water that does not contain toxic chemicals. We know that toxic 

chemicals in our water can cause cancer and other serious health issues, so we can 

consider it an investment in our future to make sure we are drinking the best water 

possible.  

Please do your part in making sure this bill passes.  

 

Thank you in advance.  

 

Sincerely, 

Diane Luck 


